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Comments: Tongass National Forest needs Roadless Rule protection!

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I am writing to oppose the USFS proposal eliminating "Roadless Rule" protections for the Tongass National

Forest and I am urging you to implement NO ACTION.

 

This is our last, biggest, wildest, most precious forest. As a public landowner, I want to insist the it be preserved

for future generations. It's an important carbon sink to help mitigate climate change. It's an invaluable reserve of

biodiversity. The Tongass cannot be sacrificed for a short term profit for timber companies.

 

Thank you for your consideration, and I trust you to do the right thing for the American people instead of

corporations.

 

Sincerely,

 

Al Binnie

 

Tucson, AZ 85739

 

[Position]


